
 

 

 

 
14N845 U.S. Route 20  · Pingree Grove, Illinois 60140  USA 

Phone:  (847) 683-5210 · Fax (847) 683-5207 
www.minutemanintl.com 

A Member of the Hako Group 

 

 

TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN 
 
To: Dealers/Technicians 
 
From:  Minuteman Technical Support 
 
Date: 6/11/2020 

 
Subject:  TSB-ECN151063 – New diode Added on Scrub Relays  
 
Reason for Change  
 
The scrub control relay may, in some cases cause damage to the switch inside the throttle pedal. 
 
Improvement 
 
The diode added to the relay. The diode acts as surge protector for the switch, located inside the throttle pedal. 
 
 
Models/Serial Numbers Affected  
 
Models: All versions of A-MR20DQP, A-MR20DSQP, A-MR26DQP, A-MR26DSQP MR20SWQP, MR28OQP, 
MR28OQP.  
Models built before 02/15/2020 and before serial number 20020390, may need the diode added.  
All models listed above, that are newer or built after serial number 20020390, will have diode installed from the 
factory. 
 
Reference Instructions – Order diode part number 740482 along with the throttle pedal 748507, when 
replacing, if the brush switch inside the throttle has failed.    
Note: Warranty only applies to the machines that are still under the original factory warranty. 
 
Note: This is not a recall.  Install diode only, if the throttle pedal has failed. 
 
For Installation Procedure. See below. 
 

 Informational Only     
            

                     
For further assistance, questions, or comments contact Technical Support at 800-982-7141 (USA) 

 


